
                                 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

                                                                    Class 4 Newsletter 
Summer Term 2022 

Home Learning  -  All Home Learning will continue to focus around the rapid recall of Times Tables until further notice.    
 
Times Tables Rockstars – Children are encouraged to use TTRS for practicing their times tables and we will continue to 
support this in class as well leading up to the Multiplication Check which will be carried out in June. Please see prior 
correspondence or contact me if you have any questions.  

 
Reading – Please continue to read every day with your children, it is having a fantastic impact on their writing in class.  

 
 
 
 

General Reminders… 
Forest School sessions: Tuesday 3rd May, Wednesday 25th May, Tuesday 28th June. Please come dressed in clothes 
suitable for outdoors.  
 
 

Dear Children, Parents and Carers,   
 
We hope you have had a fantastic Easter holiday.  
 
Our value for this term is Friendship and we will be focusing on how we can show friendship and be a good friend to all. 
We will also be covering Ancient Egyptians and the importance of clean water in our History and Geography units this 
term.  Our English lessons will be based around the book ‘Secrets of a Sun King’ and ‘One Plastic Bag’. In Science, we are 
investigating plants and a unit on Animals including Humans.  In Maths, we will be finishing off Decimals before looking 
at Money, Time and Geometry. Computing will have us learning all about what the internet is and how we can use it 
safely, before learning skills for using various software. We will be picking our ukuleles back up and learning some new 
songs in music, learning about our classroom and home in French and our Art will build drawing and painting skills as 
well as creating a sculpture for the AK sculpture trail. 
 
Our PE day continues to be a Wednesday. 


